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MORWELL PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

ENROLMENT POLICY 
 

PURPOSE 

Victorian government schools are not required to have local enrolment policies unless they are 

specific purpose or specialist schools. Specific purpose and specialist schools are required to 

have a local enrolment policy, made available on their school website, that is reviewed as part of 

cyclical review process (every 3-4 years).  

Schools which have specific enrolment criteria (approved by the Minister or delegate) are also 

required to have local enrolment policies. 

All other Victorian government schools must place a link to the Department's Placement 

Policy and the Find My School website on their school website. Sample wording for this is available 

on the Department's Placement Policy. 

The reason why most Victorian government schools are not required to have local enrolment 

policies is because they are required to follow the Department's Enrolment Policy on the 

Department's Policy and Advisory Library (PAL).  The Department and the VRQA have agreed 

through an MOU that Victorian government schools (other than specific purpose of specialist 

schools) do not need their own local enrolment policy but instead may refer to the publicly 

available Department Enrolment Policy on PAL. The exception to this is schools that have specific 

enrolment criteria such as specialist schools and schools for students with disability. These schools 

must have their own local enrolment policy. 

All schools are required to keep an enrolment register that is accurate and up-to-date (ie 

enrolment data in CASES21). 

COMMUNICATION 

School Website 

Appointments for enrolments to be made via the School Office 

POLICY REVIEW AND APPROVAL  

Policy last reviewed March 2025 

Approved by Simone Richardson - Principal  

Next scheduled review 

date 

March 2026 

 

 

https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/enrolment/guidance/placement-policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/enrolment/guidance/placement-policy
https://www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au/
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/enrolment/policy

